
AS A PARISH WE OFFER OUR              

PRAYERS FOR : 

RECENTLY DECEASED Fiona Daniher, Darrell Lovekin, 

Mike Bailey, Ronald Terry, Frank Zebic, Maurie Byrne, Kath-

leen Stinson, Marie Dale, Jan Brill, Kathy Minehan, Baby 

Reuben Wallace, Norma McCurdy, Pip Grant, Matthew Lee, 

Terry Rosengren, Helen Phelan, Iris Stewart, Margaret Mat-

thews, Jerry Baxter, Fr Paul O’Neill, Shaun Bramich, Bede 

Conlan, Mary Rossi, Peter Gatti, Diana Ikin, Sue McAlpin, 

Lorrae Desmond, Bob Fulton, Val Thomas (West Wyalong), 

Sue Hannan, Debbieanne Cox, Dr Brenda Tran & Mary 

Clarke.  

ANNIVERSARIES For those whose anniversaries occur 

about this time - Bob Larkins, Frank Bradley, John Stout, 

deceased members of Wicks & Kolder families, Charlie 

Muscat, Anne Trevaskis, Peter Weidemann, Marjorie Cole, 

Elaine De Jong, Marcia Ann Kain, Robert & Ellen Halloran, 

Peter Rocks,   Norman McLennan, Dominic Tinning, Reg, 

Frankie & Justin O’Neill, deceased members of   O’Connor & 

Saboisky   families,  Brendan Levett, Margie (Purcell) 

Hennesy, Bede Guthrie & Shirley McRae.   Eternal rest 

grant unto them, O Lord, and let the Perpetual Light 

shine upon them. May they rest in peace.  Amen. 

 

WE PRAY FOR THE SICK OR IN NEED Names will 

normally only be published in the bulletin with an individual or 

family member’s permission: Julie Velthuis, Fred Velthuis, 

Leila Hale, Kate Chalker, Emily Patterson, Loise White, Beryl 

Mabon, Chris Harmer, Isaac Cather, Peter Heard,  Nick 

Heath,  Brad Fewson, Will Trist, Barry Green, Jake Precians, 

Bobby Weeden, Peter Sykes, Lorna Hann,  Kaitlyn Kerr, Kay 

Ryan, Scott Lyons, Ann  Levett, Myree Cabarles, Patty  

Nolan, Garry McGrath,  Dick Hargreaves, Gracie Goodyer, 

Val Dolan,  Marilyn   Winters, Marie Simkin, Ann Morton 

(Temora), Pat Fyfe, Pauline Cleary,  Anne-Maree Bramich, 

Joan   Burgun,  Brian  Tingle,  Pat  Connors, Alan Stott,   

Noelene Bartlett, Robert Dodwell, Poss Hamilton, Darryl 

Kennedy, Denise Goonan, Kim    Meredith, Lola Goddard, 

Yvonne Colhurn, Jim & Helen Tregea,  Christopher Collins, 

Victoria Tamis, Paddy Barnes, Marlene Ballard, Carmel 

Dawe, Jim &  Bernadette Hargrave, Liz Pertzel, Jaye Rob-

erts, Christine Smith, Marisha Petzel, Chris Johnson,  as well 

as those in hospitals and nursing homes in Wagga and those 

not able to come to Mass.  

Fr Paddy Sykes - Parish Priest  

Parish Secretaries  -  Cheryl Hart & Jean McLoughlin 

Parish Office: 103 Fernleigh Road.         

Office hours: 9am - 1pm Tuesday - Wednesday 

10am -  2pm Thursday - Friday 

Phone: 6925 2111          

Email: olofparishsouthwagga@gmail.com 

Web: olof.waggamatters.com 

Facebook: OLOF South Wagga 

Henschke Catholic Primary School                

Phone: 6925 1870  

Email: hp-info@ww.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

OUR LADY OF FATIMA                          

provides pastoral and sacramental support to 

The Forrest Centre, Catholic Health Care - The 

Haven,  RSL Life Care Remembrance Village,    

Kildare Catholic  College, Henschke Catholic    

Primary School and provides catechism classes at 

Turvey Park, Red Hill & Uranquinty  

Public Schools. 

 

 

MASSES  NEXT  WEEKEND  17/18 JULY 
SATURDAY:  5.00pm  Mass 

SUNDAY:  8.30am and 10.30am Masses 

  8.30am  Uranquinty Mass 

 5.30 Syro-Malabar Mass 

 

 

WEEKDAY 12 – 16 JULY 
MON - FRI:  8am Calvary Chapel Mass 

TUES:  NO 8am Kildare Mass 

10am Mass 

NO 11am RSL Village 

WED:  10am Mass 

       THUR:  11am  Forrest Centre Mass   

FRIDAY:  5.30pm Mass  

 

 

RECONCILIATION 
10.30am - 11.30am Saturday 

 

BAPTISMS 
Sundays with a maximum of 180 people 

Please contact the Parish Office to arrange your 

child’s baptism. 

 

MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Parish Office 

THE PARISH  OF OUR  LADY OF FATIMA STH  WAGGA 

AND ST PATRICK’S URANQUINTY 

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME,  11 JULY 2021 

The Catholic community of Our Lady of Fatima, in line with government           

regulations, can now celebrate Mass with a limit of 180 people. 

Our Lady of Fatima Catholic Parish acknowledge the Wiradjuri people, the traditional custodians who have walked upon and cared for 

this land for thousands of years. We acknowledge the continued deep spiritual attachment and relationship of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation.    

May we too be good stewards of this land. 

 
READINGS 
FOR NEXT  
WEEKEND  

16th Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

First: Jer 23:1-6 
Second:  Eph 2:13-18 
Gospel: Mk 6:30-34 

THOUGHT 

If you have the 

power to make 

someone happy, do 

it. The world needs 

more of that. 

This 
week’s 
Gospel 
and 
the 
one for 
next 

week describe how Jesus sent 
the disciples to minister in his 
name and the disciples’ return 
to Jesus afterward. These two 
passages, however, are not 
presented together in Mark’s 
Gospel. Inserted between the 
two is the report of Herod’s 
fears that Jesus is John the 
Baptist back from the dead. In 
Mark’s Gospel, Jesus’ ministry 
is presented in connection with 
the teaching of John the     
Baptist. Jesus’ public ministry 
begins after John is arrested. 
John the Baptist prepared the 
way for Jesus, who preached 
the fulfillment of the Kingdom 
of God. While we do not read 
these details about John the 
Baptist in our Gospel this week 

or next week, our Lectionary 
sequence stays consistent with 
Mark’s theme. Recall that last 
week we heard how Jesus was 
rejected in his hometown of 
Nazareth. The insertion of the 
reminder about John the     
Baptist’s ministry and his death 
at the hands of Herod in Mark’s 
Gospel makes a similar point. 
Mark reminds his readers about 
this dangerous context for  
Jesus’ ministry and that of his 
disciples. Preaching repentance 
and the Kingdom of God is 
dangerous business for Jesus 
and for his disciples. Mark 
wants his readers to remember 
that we, too, may find        
resistance as we choose to be 
disciples of Jesus. Mark’s  
Gospel tells us that Jesus sent 
out the Twelve. These twelve 
were selected from among 
Jesus’ disciples and named by 
Mark in chapter 3. Mark notes 
that these twelve are also called 
“apostles.”   

RESPONSORIAL PSALM 

RESPONSE:  Lord, show us your mercy 

and love, and grant us your salvation. 

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION 

Alleluia, alleluia! May the Father of our 

Lord Jesus Christ enlighten the eyes of our 

heart that we might see how great is the 

hope to which we are called. Alleluia! 

The word apostle means “one who is sent.” 
The number twelve is also a symbolic  
number, representing the twelve tribes of 
Israel. By naming twelve apostles, Jesus 
shows his mission to be in continuity with 
the mission of God’s people, Israel. Jesus’ 
instructions to the apostles are very specif-
ic. He repeats the mission that they are sent 
to preach and to share his authority to heal 
and to drive out demons. Jesus sends them 
in pairs, establishing his mission as a    
communal endeavour. Jesus also instructs 
them to travel lightly, without the         
customary food, money, and extra set of 
clothes. These  instructions mean that the 
Twelve will be dependent on the hospitality 
of others, just as Jesus depended on others 
to provide for his needs. Jesus continues to 
send us into the world as his disciples. But 
like the first disciples, we are not sent 
alone. Jesus has given us the community of 
the Church, which strengthens our life of 
discipleship. The Christian message can 
only authentically be proclaimed in and 
through the community of faith that is the 
Church. In our work with others, we build 
this community of faith and can invite oth-
ers to share in it. 

PLEASE NOTE 
Due to the new COVID restrictions which are now in place, all parishioners will need to 

wear a mask during Mass, singing is not allowed and 4sqm rule applies. 

mailto:hp-info@ww.catholic.edu.au


If you are among the many who no longer  
carry cash, you might consider contrib-
uting to the Parish by on-line banking.  
We would certainly appreciate your help.  
 

 

FIRST COLLECTION:  (for the support of 
priests) 
Account name:  South Wagga Presbytery 
BSB: 066 789  Acc. no: 100004151  
  
SECOND COLLECTION (Planned Giving 
which covers the Parish expenses.) 
Name of account:  South Wagga Parish         
Account.  BSB 066 789 
Account no:  100004152 Ref: Your name 
 

WELCOME TO OUR FAITH  
COMMUNITY 

We welcome Ethan Feeney, son of 

Lachlan & Sarah, Judd, Myla & 

Carter Campbell, children of          

Bryce & Ashton, who have been    

baptised  this weekend. 

Many blessing for your families. 

If you know of anyone who would like to  

receive the newsletter, please send us  their 

email address.  

 Also, please let us know if there are  

elderly, or shut-in parishioners, who may 

need a friendly call from their  

Parish Priest.  

The Tendency to Be 

Closed and Private. 

 
How beautiful it is to support each other in 

the wonderful adventure of faith! I say this 

because the tendency to be closed and    

private has influenced the religious sphere as 

well, so much so that if often becomes     

difficult to ask for spiritual help from those 

who would share this Christian life with us. 

Who among us has not experienced         

insecurity, confusion, and even doubt on our 

journey of faith? We have all experienced 

this, myself as well. It is part of the journey 

of faith, it is part of our life. None of this 

should surprise us, because we are human 

beings, marked by fragility and limitations. 

 

Reflection:  Have you experienced the      

tendency of our society to be more closed off 

and private? Do you also have this tendency? 

Find ways to walk with others in their journey 

of faith. Be open to hearing their stories. 

Listening is a wonderful act of mercy. 

Sunday 1st August 2021; 2:30pm 

Bishop Mark Edwards presents a screening 

of 'Last Cab to Darwin' to raise awareness 

and promote discussion around the issue of 

voluntary assisted dying. 

Save the date and come and see this highly 

acclaimed film with a powerful and compel-

ling storyline which touches sensitively on 

many of the issues at play. 

There will be an opportunity for a cuppa and 

conversation after the movie.  

Tickets go on sale in July through the Diocese. 

Please contact the Parish Office to register 

your interest. 

Clergy In Service Day  

Tuesday 20 July 2021 
Due to the Clergy In Service Day there will 

be NO 10am  Mass on Tuesday 20 July. 

However, you are welcome to attend the 

5pm Mass with the Bishop and the preists at 

Our Lady of  Fatima Church. 

PARISH LIFE 

Sat 11 September: 10.30am Ordination of 

Deacon Connell Perry at St Michael’s           

Cathedral. 

 

 

ROSTER FOR 17/18 JULY 2021 

 

5.00pm 

8.30am 

10.30am  

LECTOR 

P Cattell 

A Dennis 

G Rosser 

COMMENTATOR 

V Cattell 

K Grimson 

V Harling 

EUCHARIST MINISTER 

not required 

during COVID-19 times. 

ROSARY STATUE 

Not during the 

COVID-19 times 

 Gluten free hosts are now   

available. Please let Fr Paddy 

know prior to Mass if you would 

like to receive one. 

Remember to check the bench and the notice board at 

the back of the church for current events and information.  

Seats need to be wiped at 
the end of each  
service. 

The Parish would like to acknowledge any     

significant special events occurring in your 

family life. Please let us know and we will   

include them in the newsletter.  

New QR Code 

We are now using the Service NSW 

QR Code. All your details will be 

saved on your App which should make 

checking in easier.  

PARISH SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM FOR 

STATE SCHOOLS 

7Å ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÃÏÍÍÅÎÃÉÎÇ ÏÕÒ 3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔÁÌ 0ÒÏȤ

ÇÒÁÍ ÆÏÒ 3ÔÁÔÅ 3ÃÈÏÏÌÓ ÎÅØÔ ÔÅÒÍȢ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎȤ

ÔÁÃÔ ÔÈÅ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ /ǣÃÅ ÉÆ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ 

ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ  ×ÈÏ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÐÁÒÔ 

ÏÆ ÔÈÉÓ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍȢ  

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS 

Vinnies Winter Appeal envelopes are      

available in the pews. 

 PeterΩs Pence collection will take place on 

the weekend of July 17/18. 

Anointing Mass  

The anointing mass will be held on the 4th Tuesday of 
the month Feb - Nov in the Henschke Hall at 

10.30am. This will replace the 10am mass on that 
day. 


